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Weekly Newsletter: 

15th September 2023 

Head Teacher Update:  

Another wonderful week at Spring Meadow.  

The children have been busy voting for their school councillors and the school held a democratic 

election in the hall yesterday. The results will be announced in assembly on Monday. Well done to 

everyone who put their name forward and created a presentation.  I am excited about working with the 

school councillors this term, our first focus will be lunch time and break times.  

This week the children have really settled into their learning and are amazing me with how much they 

are able to remember!  

Next week is our first class coffee morning with Foxglove class. The coffee morning starts at 0900 and 

the parents will come in through the office.  

Please also come and support the PTA car boot sale on Sunday- you may get some good bargains!  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

Dates for your diary: 

 22nd September - Foxglove 

coffee morning – 9am 

 

 29th September - 

Curriculum morning for 

early reading and phonics – 

9am 

 

 3rd October - Prospective 

new parents tour – 9am 

 
 

Photo: Poppy Class getting ready 

to cast their votes for the school 

elections. 


